

QUARTERLY COALITION MEETING

JANUARY 7TH, 2021 9:30-11 AM ZOOM

The Anchorage Reentry Coalition Quarterly Meeting is open to all to attend, and is an opportunity to share information and network with those that are involved or interested in reentry. Presentations and discussion will include:

- Laura Brooks (DOC) DOC Updates
- Dr. Mark Simon (DHSS) COVID-19 Updates
- Teri Tibbett (AMHB/ABADAZ) Advocacy Updates
- Barbara Mongar (Mat-Su Reentry Coalition) 3rd Annual Mat-Su Reentry Summit
- Open Discussion

For more information contact: Jonathan Pistotnik, Coalition Coordinator

Phone: 907-677-8412 Email: Reentry@nwalaska.org